Hinstock Snooker Club (HSC)
Minutes of AGM 31/01/2019
Held at Falcon Inn, Chester Road, Hinstock, TF9 2TA
Attending Members
Jonathan Deakin, Pete Trow, Barry Kelly, Alex Kelly, Mat Gater, Sean Kinson, Steve Field, Dave Scoltock, John Gormley, Simon Hesbrook
[bookmark: _GoBack]Current Status of the Club and Building (Jubilee Room blt.1897)
JD and PT outlined the discussions which have been ongoing in the previous 12 months. By virtue of HSC being bound to the Memorial Hall as a not for profit organisation, the Hinstock Parish Council (HPC) negotiate budgetary capital funding on the Club’s behalf. There is funding available for refurbishment works but their exact extent and purpose needs to be made clearer via the demonstrable commitment of the Club members to using and expanding use of the Jubilee Rooms facilities.  
Specifically, the HPC have committed to allocating funds initially to improving the drainage from the rear of the building into the existing main drains rather than the “soakaway” installed in the 19th century. This will at least stop the premises from being flooded during heavy rainfall and allow the walls and floor to dry out. The Club’s management committee to seek quotes for such preliminary work to be undertaken. 
Installation of CCTV and motion sensitive led lighting to be considered and costed.
Membership
All membership details to be brought up to date and members notified of Club activities via electronic media channels. An electronic mailing list will be created (whilst keeping individual email addresses private) together with Facebook page updates and Website updates. 
Once the status quo is established, new memberships can be encouraged.
Membership fees
Members present agreed to retain fees at £12 adult and £6 for juniors (up to 17th birthday). Under 16 junior members must be accompanied by adult member(s). 
Fees will be paid by annual subscription by 28th February for existing and pro rata for new members. Bank account details for online transfer to be circulated.
Officers of the club management committee
The officers of the club, agreed by those present, will be:
Chair: Jonathan Deakin
Honorary Secretary: Barry Kelly
Treasurer: Pete Trow
Additional Committee Members: Mat Gater, Alex Kelly, Steve Field
Finance
PT reported that the club is in surplus at the bank. Furthermore, as noted above, finance is available for some remediation of drainage via the HPC.
AoB
The club constitution will be updated and issued for agreement.
Secretary to attend PC meeting Weds 6/2/2019 to record commitment to fund drainage work. 
Next update meeting 7/3/19. 
Follow up 
PT, who is a parish councillor, raised the issue of drainage funding at the HPC meeting where BK was also in attendance and the commitment was given that the HPC would fund reasonable cost to improve drainage. It was also mentioned at that meeting that consideration was being given to other uses for the Jubilee Rooms, which makes it even more important that the snooker club raises its profile.
The update meeting was held but no updates were discussed. No minutes taken. This can be regarded as a sub meeting and so the next main meeting date will be advised scheduled around the beginning of April 2019.

